
NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR DESIGN PROFESSIONAL SERVICES 
 
The Perkins Township Board of Trustees is accepting qualifications from design professionals to 
provide services for its Fire Station Project. The Project will include the construction of a new 
fire station. Interested firms may request a RFQ from Angela Byington, Community 
Development Director, angieb@perkinstownship.com and may be accessed online at: 
https://www.perkinstownship.com.  Qualifications will be accepted until 2:00 pm local time, April 
1, 2024.  

 


